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Bath Township Fire Chief Assumes State Association Leadership Role 
 

On Thursday, July 21, 2022, Bath Township Fire Chief Joseph Kitchen was sworn is as 
President-Elect of the Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association. 
 
The Ohio Fire Chiefs' Association is a statewide organization supporting the interests of Ohio's 
fire chief officers. Through a variety of programs and services, the Association provides 
education and professional development, legislative advocacy, communication and information 
exchange, and peer networking opportunities for Ohio’s fire service leaders. 
 
Kitchen begins a two-year term immediately, and will automatically assume the position of 
President in 2024. He has been a member of the organization since 2002 and has served in 
multiple and various roles with the Association. 
 
Contact information:  
 
Joseph L. Kitchen, Bath Township Fire Chief: 419-221-0550 
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